August 6, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Ayden Martinez. | have had
the privilege of working with Ayden as his strength and conditioning coach since the
summer of 2021. Over the past several years, I've witnessed firsthand his unwavering
dedication, discipline, and drive to continually improve as an athlete.

Ayden is one of the most consistent and committed individuals I've had the opportunity
to train. He makes it a point to return every offseason, ready to work and eager to grow.
From his early days as a youth club player to now preparing for his varsity season at
Sahuarita High School and college recruitment process, Ayden has shown remarkable
maturity, leadership, and resilience.

He not only brings effort and energy into every session but also uplifts those around
him. Any program would be fortunate to have Ayden—not just as a contributor, but as a
true asset to the culture and chemistry of a team.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss
Ayden’s character and work ethic further.

Sincerely,

Jose Felix, CSCS

Director of Sports Performance
Jet Sports Training

jose@jetsportstraining.com
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